
Get the whooping cough shot 
if you haven’t had it yet!
The Tdap vaccine is required for all 7TH graders. Your school 

will need your vaccine records. Talk with your doctor today. 

ShotsForSchool.org
When your child receives the Tdap Pertussis booster shot, please email the immunization record to 
registrar@tka.org, bring a copy to the Main Office, or mail to TKA to the attention of Chrishma 
Karkada BY TUESDAY, JUNE 7, so school records can be updated. NOTE: WITHOUT THIS 
PROOF, STUDENTS WILL NOT BE ABLE TO ATTEND SCHOOL ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 16. 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
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